Isaiah S Daughter A Novel Of Prophets And
Kings E
If you ally craving such a referred isaiah s daughter a novel of prophets and
kings e ebook that will allow you worth, acquire the totally best seller from
us currently from several preferred authors. If you desire to comical books,
lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are moreover
launched, from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy every ebook collections isaiah s daughter a
novel of prophets and kings e that we will categorically offer. It is not not
far off from the costs. Its more or less what you infatuation currently. This
isaiah s daughter a novel of prophets and kings e, as one of the most vigorous
sellers here will no question be in the course of the best options to review.

Love's Sacred Song Mesu Andrews 2012-03-01 Young King Solomon longs for peace
and true love, while his promised bride, a shepherdess named Arielah, hopes
that Solomon can ignore his distractions and give himself completely to just
one woman.
The Expositor's Bible: The book of the twelve prophets Sir William Robertson
Nicoll 1906
By the Waters of Babylon Andrews Mesu 2018-08 A young Israelite woman is
captured by a mercenary Scythian prince. Driven toward Babylon by both hatred
and hope, she endures captivity to reunite with her husband. But will he be
there when she reaches Babylon? Can they find what they seek when they meet the
prophet Ezekial. . . by the waters of Babylon?
The David Story: A Translation with Commentary of 1 and 2 Samuel Robert Alter
2009-10-21 "A masterpiece of contemporary Bible translation and
commentary."—Los Angeles Times Book Review, Best Books of 1999 Acclaimed for
its masterful new translation and insightful commentary, The David Story is a
fresh, vivid rendition of one of the great works in Western literature. Robert
Alter's brilliant translation gives us David, the beautiful, musical hero who
slays Goliath and, through his struggles with Saul, advances to the kingship of
Israel. But this David is also fully human: an ambitious, calculating man who
navigates his life's course with a flawed moral vision. The consequences for
him, his family, and his nation are tragic and bloody. Historical personage and
full-blooded imagining, David is the creation of a literary artist comparable
to the Shakespeare of the history plays.
An Introduction to the Old Testament Prophetic Books C. Hassell Bullock
2007-05-01 The Old Testament prophets spoke to Israel in times of historical
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and moral crisis. They saw themselves as being a part of a story that God was
weaving throughout history--a story of repentance, encouragement, and a coming
Messiah. In this updated introductory book, each major and minor prophet and
his writing are clustered with the major historical events of their time. Our
generational distance from the age of the prophets might seem to be a
measureless chasm. Yet we dare not make the mistake of assuming that passing
years have rendered irrelevant not only the Old Testament prophets, but also
the God who comprehends, spans, and transcends all time. In these pages, C.
Hassell Bullock presents a clear picture of some of history's most profound
spokesmen--the Old Testament prophets--and the God who shaped them.
Hearing Voices, Demonic and Divine Christopher C. H. Cook 2018-12-07 The Open
Access version of this book, available at
www.taylorfrancis.com/books/9781472453983, has been made available under a
Creative Commons Attribution-Non Commercial-No Derivative 4.0 license.
Experiences of hearing the voice of God (or angels, demons, or other spiritual
beings) have generally been understood either as religious experiences or else
as a feature of mental illness. Some critics of traditional religious faith
have dismissed the visions and voices attributed to biblical characters and
saints as evidence of mental disorder. However, it is now known that many
ordinary people, with no other evidence of mental disorder, also hear voices
and that these voices not infrequently include spiritual or religious content.
Psychological and interdisciplinary research has shed a revealing light on
these experiences in recent years, so that we now know much more about the
phenomenon of "hearing voices" than ever before. The present work considers
biblical, historical, and scientific accounts of spiritual and mystical
experiences of voice hearing in the Christian tradition in order to explore how
some voices may be understood theologically as revelatory. It is proposed that
in the incarnation, Christian faith finds both an understanding of what it is
to be fully human (a theological anthropology), and God’s perfect selfdisclosure (revelation). Within such an understanding, revelatory voices
represent a key point of interpersonal encounter between human beings and God.
The Latter Rain: Using the Book of Isaiah As the Key to Unlock Bible Prophecies
That Are Relevant Today James Conis 2010-11-13 The Latter Rain explores the
symbols and types of the Book of Isaiah,creating a framework that can then be
applied to other books of the Bible,helping the reader perceive meaning that
was once obscured in symbolism.One such symbolic type is that of rain. While
this type is not exclusive to Isaiah, it is used by Isaiah to symbolize the
communication from God to man.
Isaiah's Daughter Mesu Andrews 2018 "The Bible jumps to life in this
spellbinding narrative drawn from verses in the books of 2 Kings and Isaiah,
bringing the troubled kingdoms that followed Solomon's reign into focus and
particularly a young woman being raised by the prophet Isaiah"-In the Shadow of Jezebel (Treasures of His Love Book #4) Mesu Andrews
2014-03-04 Princess Jehosheba wants nothing more than to please the harsh and
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demanding Queen Athaliah, daughter of the notorious Queen Jezebel. Her work as
a priestess in the temple of Baal seems to do the trick. But when a mysterious
letter from the dead prophet Elijah predicts doom for the royal household,
Jehosheba realizes that the dark arts she practices reach beyond the realm of
earthly governments. To further Athaliah and Jezebel's strategies, she is
forced to marry Yahweh's high priest and enters the unfamiliar world of
Yahweh's temple. Can her new husband show her the truth and love she craves?
And can Jehosheba overcome her fear and save the family--and the nation--she
loves? With deft skill, Mesu Andrews brings Old Testament passages to life,
revealing a fascinating story of the power of unconditional love.
The Harbinger Jonathan Cahn 2012-01-03 "The Harbinger opens with the appearance
of a man burdened with a message he has received from a mysterious figure
called The Prophet. The Prophet has given him nine seals, each containing a
message about America's future ... As the story unfolds, each revelation
becomes a piece in a greater puzzle -- the ramifications of which will even
alter the course of world history."--Publisher's website.
Daughters of Miriam Wilda Gafney 2008 "Women prophets proclaimed and performed
the word of God at formative moments in ancient Israel's history, and were
expected in biblical visions of the future. Now they come to the foreground as
Wilda C. Gafney explores women's involvement in prophetic activities and sacred
roles in ancient Israel, its near eastern environment, and early Christianity
and rabbinic Judaism as well."--BOOK JACKET.
Miriam Mesu Andrews 2016-03-15 The Hebrews call me prophetess, the Egyptians a
seer. But I am neither. I am simply a watcher of Israel and the messenger of El
Shaddai. When He speaks to me in dreams, I interpret. When He whispers a
melody, I sing. At eighty-six, Miriam had devoted her entire life to loving El
Shaddai and serving His people as both midwife and messenger. Yet when her
brother Moses returns to Egypt from exile, he brings a disruptive message. God
has a new name – Yahweh – and has declared a radical deliverance for the
Israelites. Miriam and her beloved family face an impossible choice: cling to
familiar bondage or embrace uncharted freedom at an unimaginable cost. Even if
the Hebrews survive the plagues set to turn the Nile to blood and unleash a
maelstrom of frogs and locusts, can they weather the resulting fury of the
Pharaoh? Enter an exotic land where a cruel Pharaoh reigns, pagan priests wield
black arts, and the Israelites cry out to a God they only think they know.
The Prophets Robert Jones, Jr. 2022-02-08 Best Book of the Year NPR • The
Washington Post • Boston Globe • TIME • USA Today • Entertainment Weekly • Real
Simple • Parade • Buzzfeed • Electric Literature • LitHub • BookRiot • PopSugar
• Goop • Library Journal • BookBub • KCRW • Finalist for the National Book
Award • One of the New York Times Notable Books of the Year • One of the New
York Times Best Historical Fiction of the Year • Instant New York Times
Bestseller A singular and stunning debut novel about the forbidden union
between two enslaved young men on a Deep South plantation, the refuge they find
in each other, and a betrayal that threatens their existence. Isaiah was
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Samuel's and Samuel was Isaiah's. That was the way it was since the beginning,
and the way it was to be until the end. In the barn they tended to the animals,
but also to each other, transforming the hollowed-out shed into a place of
human refuge, a source of intimacy and hope in a world ruled by vicious
masters. But when an older man—a fellow slave—seeks to gain favor by preaching
the master's gospel on the plantation, the enslaved begin to turn on their own.
Isaiah and Samuel's love, which was once so simple, is seen as sinful and a
clear danger to the plantation's harmony. With a lyricism reminiscent of Toni
Morrison, Robert Jones, Jr., fiercely summons the voices of slaver and enslaved
alike, from Isaiah and Samuel to the calculating slave master to the long line
of women that surround them, women who have carried the soul of the plantation
on their shoulders. As tensions build and the weight of centuries—of ancestors
and future generations to come—culminates in a climactic reckoning, The
Prophets fearlessly reveals the pain and suffering of inheritance, but is also
shot through with hope, beauty, and truth, portraying the enormous, heroic
power of love.
The Book of Nathan the Prophet, Gad the Seer, Jehu, Shemaiah, Iddo, and Others
Ti Burtzloff 2015-12-30 This book is a collection of significant key books:
Prophets & Seers such as Nathan, Gad, Enoch / Shemaiah, Iddo & Jehu are
chronicled in This Book. And at the end of this book, there is a complete
interpretation of the meaning of Isaiah chapter 53
Isaiah - A Prophet's Prophet Robert Miller 2021-11-09 This work on Isaiah's
teachings is designed to help students of the scriptures increase their
understanding of the words of Isaiah. His writings persuade us to believe in
Christ and they give hope to us in our day (see 2 Nephi 19:23-24). Through the
words of modern-day prophets and apostles we are given added clarification,
guidance, and encouragement to assist in this effort.
Isaiah for Everyone John Goldingay 2015-03-30 Westminster John Knox Press is
pleased to present the seventeen-volume Old Testament for Everyone series.
Internationally respected Old Testament scholar John Goldingay addresses
Scripture from Genesis to Malachi in such a way that even the most challenging
passages are explained simply and concisely. The series is perfect for daily
devotions, group study, or personal visits with the Bible. In this volume on
Isaiah, Goldingay explores the first of the great prophetic books. Isaiah is a
compilation of the prophetic messages of several prophets. Their messages to
the people of Judah and Jerusalem included a call for injustice to be
recognized, a message of liberation and hope from the oppressors of the people,
and a message of the coming day of judgment. These separate messages are held
together by the promise of a new age of redemption and peace that lies beyond
the crisis of judgment.
Until We Find Home Cathy Gohlke 2018-01-09 For American Claire Stewart, joining
the French Resistance sounded as romantic as the storylines she hopes will one
day grace the novels she wants to write. But when she finds herself stranded on
English shores, with five French Jewish children she smuggled across the
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channel before Nazis stormed Paris, reality feels more akin to fear. With
nowhere to go, Claire throws herself on the mercy of an estranged aunt, begging
Lady Miranda Langford to take the children into her magnificent estate. Heavily
weighted with grief of her own, Miranda reluctantly agrees . . . if Claire will
stay to help. Though desperate to return to France and the man she loves,
Claire has few options. But her tumultuous upbringing—spent in the refuge of
novels with fictional friends—has ill-prepared her for the daily dramas of
raising children, or for the way David Campbell, a fellow American boarder,
challenges her notions of love. Nor could she foresee how the tentacles of war
will invade their quiet haven, threatening all who have come to call Bluebell
Wood home and risking the only family she’s ever known. Set in England’s lush
and storied Lake District in the early days of World War II, and featuring
cameos from beloved literary icons Beatrix Potter and C. S. Lewis, Until We
Find Home is an unforgettable portrait of life on the British home front,
challenging us to remember that bravery and family come in many forms.
Understanding Isaiah Donald W. Parry 2009-02-04
The Twelve Prophets Alberto Ferreiro 2003-10-01 The church fathers mined the
Old Testament throughout for prophetic utterances regarding the Messiah, but
few books yielded as much messianic ore as the Twelve Prophets, sometimes known
as the Minor Prophets. In this rich and vital ACCS volume you will find
excerpts, some translated here into English for the first time, from more than
thirty church fathers.
Isaiah Ralph F. Wilson 2013-08 The Prophet Isaiah's words inspire us with their
beautiful cadences and lofty heights. They confront us with thoughtful rebukes
and correction. Isaiah is the source of nearly one quarter of the Old Testament
quotations and allusions cited in the New Testament. In sheer size, it is
second only to the Book of Psalms in length. Most important, Isaiah gives us a
unique understanding of Jesus the Messiah, who fulfills many of these
prophecies given 700 years before his birth. For this reason Isaiah is
sometimes called the "Fifth Gospel." Isaiah is considered one of the literary
gems of the ancient world. Here is the apex of Hebrew poetic style, brilliant
imagery, and the whole range of human emotion. Some of the passages you may
recall include: "Though your sins are like scarlet, they shall be as white as
snow" (1:18) "Here I am, send me." (6:1-8) "Unto us a child is born...."
(9:2-7) "The wolf will live with the lamb ... and a little child shall lead
them." (11:1-9) "And a highway will be there; it will be called the Way of
Holiness." (35:1-10) "Comfort, comfort my people...." (40:1-31) "They that wait
upon the Lord shall renew their strength" (40:31) "The Lord has laid on him the
iniquity of us all." (52:13-53:12) "Come, all you who are thirsty...."
(55:1-12) "The Spirit of the Lord is upon me...." (61:1-11) Isaiah is
challenging and enriching, but also long and complex. Therefore, this volume is
designed to be a guide to studying Isaiah's prophecies, not a verse-by-verse
commentary. We'll move quickly over passages less relevant to our day, but
focus in some detail on passages that teach about the Messiah and God's
universal truths that speak to us across the ages. This volume covers Isaiah
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eleven lessons, and includes 13 maps to clarify the historical setting. Classes
and small groups will find this a helpful curriculum guide, with links to free
participant handouts, as well as thorough preparation for the leader. Thoughtprovoking questions will stimulate many profound discussions -- though groups
may want to follow a 17-week track to thoroughly discuss these truths. The
heavily-footnoted lessons provide most of the research that preachers and
teachers will need for their task. At the same time, the lessons inspire and
challenge the individual reader to grow as a disciple of Christ.
The International Standard Bible Encyclopaedia James Orr 1915
The Harbinger David James 2012-09-01 In The Harbinger: Fact or Fiction? author
David James exhaustively documents and responds to the serious flaws found
throughout the New York Times best-seller from Charisma Media, The Harbinger.
Messianic rabbi Jonathan Cahn believes he has discovered an "ancient mystery"
in Isaiah 9:10 that "explains everything from 9/11 to the collapse of the
global economy." As Cahn states at the beginning of his book "What you are
about to read is presented in the form of a story, but what is contained within
the story is real." Many have accepted Cahn's message as being genuinely from
God. However, David James has clearly demonstrated that The Harbinger falls far
short of meeting the biblical requirements for such a message from God, being
based on the mishandling of Scripture, faulty theology, misleading statements,
the selective use of historical facts, and unsupported speculation.
Isaiah's Legacy Mesu Andrews 2020 The drama of the Old Testament comes to life
as Judah's most notorious king ascends to the throne in this gripping novel
from the award-winning author of Isaiah's Daughter. At eight years old, Shulle
has known only life in a small village with her loving but peculiar father.
When Uncle Shebna offers shelter in Jerusalem in exchange for Shulle's help
tutoring King Manasseh, Judah's five-year-old co-regent who displays the same
peculiarities as her father, she's eager to experience the royal court. But
Shulle soon realizes the limits of her father's strict adherence to Yahweh's
Law when Uncle Shebna teaches her of the starry hosts and their power.
Convinced Judah must be freed from Yahweh's chains, she begins the subtle
swaying of young Manasseh, using her charm and skills on the boy no one else
understands. When King Hezekiah dies, twelve-year-old Manasseh is thrust onto
Judah's throne, bitter at Yahweh and eager to marry the girl he adores.
Assyria's crown prince favors Manasseh and twists his brilliant mind toward
cruelty, beginning Shulle's long and harrowing journey to discover the Yahweh
she'd never known, guided with loving wisdom by Manasseh's mother: Isaiah's
daughter, the heartbroken Hephzibah. Amid Judah's dark days, a desperate
remnant emerges, claiming the Lord's promise, "Though we're helpless now, we're
never hopeless--because we serve El Shaddai." Shulle is among them, a girl who
becomes a queen through Isaiah's legacy.
Of Fire and Lions Mesu Andrews 2019-03 The Old Testament book of Daniel comes
to life in this novel for readers of Lynn Austin's Chronicles of the Kings
series or Francine Rivers' Mark of the Lion series. Survival. A Hebrew girl
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first tasted it when she escaped death nearly seventy years ago as the
Babylonians ransacked Jerusalem and took their finest as captives. She thought
she'd perfected in the many years amongst the Magoi and the idol worshippers,
pretending with all the others in King Nebuchadnezzar's court. Now, as Daniel's
wife and a septuagenarian matriarch, Belili thinks she's safe and she can live
out her days in Babylon without fear--until the night Daniel is escorted to
Belshazzar's palace to interpret mysterious handwriting on a wall. The Persian
Army invades, and Bellili's tightly-wound secrets unfurl with the arrival of
the conquering army. What will the reign of Darius mean for Daniel, a man who
prays to Yahweh alone? Ultimately, Yahweh's sovereign hand guides Jerusalem's
captives, and the frightened Hebrew girl is transformed into a confident woman,
who realizes her need of the God who conquers both fire and lions.
Potiphar's Wife Mesu Andrews 2022-05-24 One of the Bible’s most notorious women
longs for a love she cannot have in this captivating novel from the awardwinning author of Isaiah’s Legacy. “Mesu Andrews yet again proves her mastery
of weaving a rich and powerful biblical story!”—Roseanna M. White, author of A
Portrait of Loyalty Before she is Potiphar’s wife, Zuleika is the daughter of a
king and the wife of a prince. She rules the isle of Crete alongside her mother
in the absence of their seafaring husbands. But when tragedy nearly destroys
Crete, Zuleika must sacrifice her future to save the Minoan people she loves.
Zuleika’s father believes his robust trade with Egypt will ensure Pharaoh’s
obligation to marry his daughter, including a bride price hefty enough to save
Crete. But Pharaoh refuses and gives her instead to Potiphar, the captain of
his bodyguards: a crusty bachelor twice her age, who would rather have a new
horse than a Minoan wife. Abandoned by her father, rejected by Pharaoh, and
humiliated by Potiphar’s indifference, Zuleika yearns for the homeland she
adores. In the political hotbed of Egypt’s foreign dynasty, her obsession to
return to Crete spirals into deception. When she betrays Joseph—her Hebrew
servant with the face and body of the gods—she discovers only one love is worth
risking everything.
Facing the Dawn Cynthia Ruchti 2021-03-02 While her humanitarian husband Liam
has been digging wells in Africa, Mara Jacobs has been struggling. She knows
she's supposed to feel a warm glow that her husband is nine time zones away,
caring for widows and orphans. But the reality is that she is exhausted,
working a demanding yet unrewarding job, trying to manage their three
detention-prone kids, failing at her to-repair list, and fading like a garment
left too long in the sun. Then Liam's three-year absence turns into something
more, changing everything and plunging her into a sunless grief. As Mara
struggles to find her footing, she discovers that even when hope is tenuous,
faith is fragile, and the future is unknown, we can be sure we are not
forgotten . . . or unloved. With emotionally evocative prose that tackles tough
topics with tenderness and hope, award-winning author Cynthia Ruchti invites
you on a journey of the heart you won't soon forget.
Covenant as Context Ernest W. Nicholson 2003 Publisher Description
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Love Amid the Ashes Mesu Andrews 2011-03-01 An emotional and stirring account
of Job is told through the eyes of the women who loved him, breathing new life,
romance and passion into the classic biblical story of suffering and steadfast
faith. Original.
The Second Isaiah Christopher R. North 2005-03-03 This all-purpose commentary
is by the author of 'The Suffering Servant in Deutero-Isaiah'. It meets the
needs of the specialist but most of it should be intelligible to preachers and
teachers who know little or no Hebrew. The Introduction discusses the literary
structure of the prophecy, the theology of Deutero-Isaiah (with some reference
to current theological debate), and the problem of Salvation History. The
exegetical notes are based on the author's own translation from the Hebrew
text. The purpose of the book is to elucidate the message of the Prophet in the
context of Scripture as a whole.
The Story of Prophets and Kings Ellen G. White 1917 The story of Israel's
triumphs, defeats, backslidings, captivity, and reformation abounds in great.
Station Eleven Emily St. John Mandel 2014-09-09 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • An
audacious, darkly glittering novel set in the eerie days of civilization’s
collapse—the spellbinding story of a Hollywood star, his would-be savior, and a
nomadic group of actors roaming the scattered outposts of the Great Lakes
region, risking everything for art and humanity. Now an original series on HBO
Max. Over one million copies sold! Kirsten Raymonde will never forget the night
Arthur Leander, the famous Hollywood actor, had a heart attack on stage during
a production of King Lear. That was the night when a devastating flu pandemic
arrived in the city, and within weeks, civilization as we know it came to an
end. Twenty years later, Kirsten moves between the settlements of the altered
world with a small troupe of actors and musicians. They call themselves The
Traveling Symphony, and they have dedicated themselves to keeping the remnants
of art and humanity alive. But when they arrive in St. Deborah by the Water,
they encounter a violent prophet who will threaten the tiny band’s existence.
And as the story takes off, moving back and forth in time, and vividly
depicting life before and after the pandemic, the strange twist of fate that
connects them all will be revealed. Look for Emily St. John Mandel’s new novel,
Sea of Tranquility, coming soon!
Of Fire and Lions Mesu Andrews 2019-03-05 The Old Testament book of Daniel
comes to life in this novel for readers of Lynn Austin's Chronicles of the
Kings series or Francine Rivers' Mark of the Lion series. FINALIST FOR THE
CHRISTY AWARD® Survival. A Hebrew girl first tasted it when she escaped death
nearly seventy years ago as the Babylonians ransacked Jerusalem and took their
finest as captives. She thought she'd perfected in the many years amongst the
Magoi and the idol worshippers, pretending with all the others in King
Nebuchadnezzar's court. Now, as Daniel's wife and a septuagenarian matriarch,
Belili thinks she's safe and she can live out her days in Babylon without fear-until the night Daniel is escorted to Belshazzar's palace to interpret
mysterious handwriting on a wall. The Persian Army invades, and Bellili's
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tightly-wound secrets unfurl with the arrival of the conquering army. What will
the reign of Darius mean for Daniel, a man who prays to Yahweh alone?
Ultimately, Yahweh's sovereign hand guides Jerusalem's captives, and the
frightened Hebrew girl is transformed into a confident woman, who realizes her
need of the God who conquers both fire and lions.
Authentic Christianity Ray C. Stedman 2011-07-01 Ray Stedman's passion
encourages you to be an authentic Christian—to move you beyond religion,
doctrines, rules, and rituals—and into the life-changing experience of being
genuinely and intimately connected with Christ. Authentic Christianity takes a
look at 2 Corinthians to show you how to live a life of faith with integrity
and regain the purpose, simplicity, and inspiration of genuine faith—the kind
of life that compels others to seek its Source.
Isaiah's Daughter Mesu Andrews 2018-01-16 In this epic Biblical narrative,
ideal for fans of The Bible miniseries, a young woman taken into the prophet
Isaiah's household rises to capture the heart of the future king. Isaiah adopts
Ishma, giving her a new name--Zibah, delight of the Lord--thereby ensuring her
royal pedigree. Ishma came to the prophet's home, devastated after watching her
family destroyed and living as a captive. But as the years pass, Zibah's lively
spirit wins Prince Hezekiah's favor, a boy determined to rebuild the kingdom
his father has nearly destroyed. But loving this man will awake in her all the
fears and pain of her past and she must turn to the only One who can give life,
calm her fears, and deliver a nation. "Andrews (The Pharaoh’s Daughter) offers
her unique brand of in-depth Bible knowledge and storytelling flair ... [she]
is gifted at bringing the past to life..." —Publishers Weekly (starred review)
The Pharaoh's Daughter Mesu Andrews 2015 “Fear is the most fertile ground for
faith.” “You will be called Anippe, daughter of the Nile. Do you like it?”
Without waiting for a reply, she pulls me into her squishy, round tummy for a
hug. I'm trying not to cry. Pharaoh's daughters don't cry. When we make our way
down the tiled hall, I try to stop at ummi Kiya's chamber. I know her spirit
has flown yet I long for one more moment. Amenia pushes me past so I keep
walking and don't look back. Like the waters of the Nile, I will flow. Anippe
has grown up in the shadows of Egypt's good god Pharaoh, aware that Anubis, god
of the afterlife, may take her or her siblings at any moment. She watched him
snatch her mother and infant brother during childbirth, a moment which awakens
in her a terrible dread of ever bearing a child. Now she is to be become the
bride of Sebak, a kind but quick-tempered Captain of Pharaoh Tut's army. In
order to provide Sebak the heir he deserves and yet protect herself from the
underworld gods, Anippe must launch a series of deceptions, even involving the
Hebrew midwives—women ordered by Tut to drown the sons of their own people in
the Nile. When she finds a baby floating in a basket on the great river, Anippe
believes Egypt's gods have answered her pleas, entrenching her more deeply in
deception and placing her and her son Mehy, whom handmaiden Miriam calls Moses,
in mortal danger. As bloodshed and savage politics shift the balance of power
in Egypt, the gods reveal their fickle natures and Anippe wonders if her son, a
boy of Hebrew blood, could one day become king. Or does the god of her Hebrew
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servants, the one they call El Shaddai, have a different plan—for them all?
A Farewell to Mars Brian Zahnd 2014-06-01 We know Jesus the Savior, but have we
met Jesus, Prince of Peace? When did we accept vengeance as an acceptable part
of the Christian life? How did violence and power seep into our understanding
of faith and grace? For those troubled by this trend toward the sword, perhaps
there is a better way. What if the message of Jesus differs radically differs
from the drumbeats of war we hear all around us? Using his own journey from war
crier to peacemaker and his in-depth study of peace in the scriptures, author
and pastor Brian Zahnd reintroduces us to the gospel of Peace.
Love in a Broken Vessel Mesu Andrews 2013-03-01 Hosea has been charged by God
with a difficult task--marry a prostitute in order to show God's people the
nature and depth of his love for Israel. When Hosea goes to Israel to proclaim
God's message, the prostitute God tells him to marry turns out to be his
childhood friend Gomer. He finds her broken and abused, unwilling to trust
Hosea or his God. But when marrying Hosea becomes her only choice, Gomer does
what she's good at--she survives. Can Hosea's love for God and God's love for
Israel heal Gomer's broken spirit? With her potent combination of in-depth
research and masterful storytelling, Mesu Andrews brings to life a complex and
fascinating biblical story of the power of love and forgiveness in the face of
utter betrayal.
For Such a Time Kate Breslin 2014-04-01 Powerful Retelling of the Story of
Esther In 1944, blond and blue-eyed Hadassah Benjamin feels abandoned by God
when she is saved from a firing squad only to be handed over to a new enemy.
Pressed into service by SS-Kommandant Colonel Aric von Schmidt at the transit
camp of Theresienstadt in Czechoslovakia, she is able to hide behind the false
identity of Stella Muller. However, in order to survive and maintain her cover
as Aric's secretary, she is forced to stand by as her own people are sent to
Auschwitz. Suspecting her employer is a man of hidden depths and sympathies,
Stella cautiously appeals to him on behalf of those in the camp. Aric's
compassion gives her hope, and she finds herself battling a growing attraction
for this man she knows she should despise as an enemy. Stella pours herself
into her efforts to keep even some of the camp's prisoners safe, but she risks
the revelation of her true identity with every attempt. When her bravery brings
her to the point of the ultimate sacrifice, she has only her faith to lean
upon. Perhaps God has placed her there for such a time as this, but how can she
save her people when she is unable to save herself? "I absolutely loved this
book. For Such a Time kept me up at night, flipping the pages and holding my
breath wanting to know what would happen next. Based on the Biblical book of
Esther, the story takes the reader to a concentration camp inside World War II
Czechoslovakia, where a young Jewish woman has captured the attention of the
Kommandant and has the opportunity to save her people, much as Esther did in
the Biblical account. The story is gripping, compelling, and I dare anyone to
close the cover before the last suspenseful page."--#1 New York Times
Bestselling Author, Debbie Macomber "When I finished Kate Breslin's novel for
the first time, I had an urge to flip back to page one and start reading all
isaiah-s-daughter-a-novel-of-prophets-and-kings-e
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over again. It's that good. For Such a Time is an intimate portrait painted on
a grand scale, bringing to life the drama and pain of suffering with the
triumph and joy of freedom. This book deserves a wide audience, and newcomer
Breslin has a bright future."--#1 New York Times bestselling author, Susan
Wiggs "An engrossing and inspiring story from a talented new writer."-Bestselling Author, Sheila Roberts
The Vision Brian Simmons 2020-02-04 The prophet Isaiah spoke words that
reflected God's desire for humanity: victory, hope, comfort, and restoration.
His message remains a call to those who long to live in God's realm of glory
each day. The Vision offers 365 daily devotions and prayers to usher you into
his presence. With Scripture from The Passion Translation®, this devotional
will bring you face to face with the King of love and mercy every day of the
year. Encounter the fiery, living breath of the Word and experience a
revelation to awaken your heart. It was because of our rebellious deeds that he
was pierced and because of our sins that he was crushed. He endured the
punishment hat made us completely whole, and in his wounding we found our
healing. Isaiah 53:5
Women of the New Testament Camille Fronk Olson 2014-11-24
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